
	

	

	
Squadron	Annual	Meeting	and	Fundraiser	

	
The	2017	Charleston	Sail	and	Power	Squadron’s	annual	meeting	will	be	
held	on	October	28	at	headquarters.	We	will	be	electing	new	officers	to	
lead	the	Squadron	over	the	2018	term.	Once	we	adjourn,	we’ll	celebrate	
our	camaraderie	with	a	Lowcountry	boil.	
	
As	we’ve	done	in	the	past,	the	annual	meeting	will	take	the	place	of	our	
regular	monthly	meeting,	so	we	will	not	have	a	get	together	on	
Thursday	Oct	12.			
	
Here	are	the	details:	
	

2017	Squadron	Annual	Meeting	and	Fundraiser	
Saturday,	October	28,	2017	

Squadron	HQ:	1376	Orange	Grove	Rd.	
Meeting	begins	promptly	at	1400	(2:00p.m.)	
Fundraiser	begins	at	approximately	1430		

(at	the	conclusion	of	the	meeting)	
$20.00/adults	$10.00/youth	(12	and	under)	
Menu:	Lowcountry	Boil/Frogmore	Stew		

and	burgers	for	those	with	more	simple	tastes	
A	wide	selection	of	beverages	will	be	available	for	a	modest	donation	

	
	
Please	RSVP	your	intention	to	attend	or	regrets	to	Jeff	La	Rue	via	
reply	to	CharlestonSquadronLaRue@gmail.com	so	that	we	can	be	
sure	to	have	an	appropriate	amount	of	food	for	everyone	to	enjoy.	Feel	
free	to	address	any	questions	here	as	well.		
	
	


